discussion of various popular myths
around dying and death, some of which
can interfere with the care for the dying
and for those that mourn their passing.
For more information and to register (no
fee) please click here

Life Matters will be taking a break during July and August. We hope to be back
again in September. If you would like to suggest a subject matter that is of
particular interest to you that relates to death and dying, feel free to drop us a
note at admin@circlehome.org
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Click here for more information and to register (no fee)

New! CFD Book Group

Are you interested in getting together with others
to discuss books related to dying and death? CFD
is thinking about starting a book group to be held
at Circle Home. Please fill out a short survey if you
are interested, to help us decide the logistics.
Click here to take the survey.
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